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Dear Parents: 
 
We are excited to invite your son to participate in the Girls and Boys Prep Academies’ Dance hosted by Ferrell Girls 

Preparatory Academy on Wednesday, December 18, 2024, from 3:45-5:30 pm.   
 
The cost is $5.00 payable on My Payments Plus.  No refunds will be given out. Concessions will be sold at the dance.  If 
your son would like to purchase snacks and/or drinks, please send additional money the day of the dance. 
 
Please note the following: 

• School Uniform is not required for this day if your son attends the dance, providing that he follows 
Hillsborough County Public Schools’ dress code. 

• All boys are expected to follow BPA policies and procedures. 

• Students must be in satisfactory academic standing (no failing grades) by December 13th to attend this 
dance. 

• No discipline resulting in suspensions (ISS/OSS/Bus) starting Wednesday, December 11th. 
 
Below is the permission slip that is required for your child’s participation. Tickets will be sold on My Payments Plus starting 
December 10th (Tuesday) and going through December 16th (Tuesday). No refunds will be issued – No exceptions. 
 
ALL students will have to be picked up starting at 5:30pm at Ferrell Girls Preparatory Academy. NO AFTER-DANCE BUS 
TRANSPORTATION WILL BE PROVIDED. 
 
Please note: Any boy picked up after 5:45 PM is considered late and will not be allowed to participate in future after-school 
events. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Conrad McCree, Jr. 
Principal 
 

Please complete the bottom portion, cut, and return to Ms. Bird (room 113) after submitting $5.00 on My Payments Plus be able to attend the dance. 
 

 

 

 

I give my child,  _______________________, in   6th     7th     8th      grade (please circle) permission to attend the 

Ferrell/Franklin Dance on December 18, 2024, at Ferrell GPA.  

 

I understand that I need to pick up my student at Ferrell Girls Preparatory Academy at the end of the dance and 

any student picked up after 5:45pm will be considered late. 

  

  

Signature: __________________________________       Phone #________________________________ 
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